January 2013 NEWSLETTER



AMPUTEE SOCIETY OF TARANAKI(INC)

Te Whanau Mutu Mutu O Taranaki

from Chris Fromont

I hope everyone had an enjoyable time during the festive season and are fit and well to greet 2013. This is a short newsletter as there are some dates you need to know.

*** LIMB CENTRE VISITS in New Plymouth
Thursday February 7 Thursday May 2 Thursday August 1
Thursday November 7 Phone Toll Free for your appointment 0508 630 630

***AGM on Saturday 23rd February Once again we thank Bev and Cliff Marx for hosting our meeting at 57 Duthie Road (between Eltham and Kaponga). The meeting is at 11.00am, followed by a shared lunch. All are welcome and if you need transport assistance give Chris Fromont a call. Lets hope the Marx's don't organise another storm like last year.

*** National Conference is in Wellington this March. The main item to be discussed is Osseointegration of limbs. This is a new procedure being trialled in Australia and it will be extremely interesting to hear how successful it is. If you have any questions please forward them to Chris to present at Conference.

*** If any amputee requires right shoes or sandals size 10 please give Lyall a ring and he might be able to help you out. Ph 7546095

***Reminder that Subscriptions are coming up. \$10 per person